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Intermediate	
  &	
  Senior	
  Model	
  Night 
 
On Thursday last we held a model night for Intermediates and Seniors members. 
The event was very well attended and I think some people got material, which could 
turn out to be winners in the not too distant future. We had two models, a female and 
a male and in the end some club members were persuaded to stand on the other 
side of the camera, which might prove interesting. 
 


